
 
  

              
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Project Education Honduras, Inc. 
3213 Tyler Road 
Rockwell, NC. 28138 
projecteducationhonduras@gmail.com 
704-239-3811 

PEH, Inc. Board:  Allison Hicks, President; 
Scott Randolph, Vice-President; Taylor 
Bodenheimer, Secretary & Treasurer; Dennis and 
Teresa Gray, Co-Directors; Jenny Bodenheimer, 
Kayla Garcia, Samuel Herrera, and John Cyrus 

June 2023 
September and 

October are coming! 
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Dear Family and Friends, 

PEH, Inc. is gearing up for two trips in September and October.  In 
September, we will be working in three different schools to do repairs.  If 
we have time, we will start on repairs at a fourth school.  In October, we 
will be cleaning and making repairs at the training center.  The training 
center is going to be used to teach specific skills that will offer individuals 
more opportunities when searching for a job to support themselves and their 
family.  Most children drop out of school by 3rd grade and, as such, job 
opportunities are very few.  However, this training center will give hope to 
many people that otherwise would have very few opportunities to learn a 
new skill.  Things such as sewing, welding, carpentry, masonry, and terrace 
gardening are all programs that have been discussed. In addition, we hope 
that it can be used for bible studies and retreats to spread the word of God.  
There is so much to be done.  However, each step of the way, God is 
guiding us in where to go, when to go, and what to do.   

We continue to work alongside our friends and other missionaries in 
Honduras.  However, for us to continue the work we are doing, we do need 
financial support.  We are budgeting $6,000.00 for the trips in September 
and October combined.  Also, for one individual to go to Honduras, it costs 
about $1700.00 in the fall.  We are inviting others to join us to help us with 
the repairs, see what God is doing, and spread his love amongst our friends 
in the region of Copan.  Please contact us if this is something you feel God 
is calling you to do.  PEH Team Members and the Co-Directors who go to 
Honduras typically pay for all their expenses as well.  However, we would 
like to off-set those expenses.  Our top priority, however, is in raising the 
funds for the repairs. 

Would you be willing to help with the cost of repairs and/or the cost of our 
PEH Team Members who will be the hands and feet of Jesus?  All 
donations may be made to PEH, Inc. and sent to the address above.  You 
may direct all correspondence to the Co-Directors, Dennis and Teresa Gray.  
All donations to PEH, Inc. are tax deductible, and a report of your donations 
will be sent at the end of the year.  To those who feel God nudging you to 
support PEH, Inc., “Thank you!”  We appreciation your financial support. 

Prayer is also extremely important to what we are being called to do in 
Honduras.  We ask all of you to begin praying for the trips that are coming 
up this fall.  We know that God has big plans, and we commit everything 
we are doing to Him. 

Thank you for supporting PEH, both financially and in your prayers.  We 
are humbled at the tremendous support that has poured in at just the right 
time to accomplish God’s plan in Honduras through PEH. Please don’t 
hesitate to reach out if you have any questions! 

Dennis and Teresa Gray, Co-Directors, PEH, Inc. 
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School Supplies and Medicines 

Over the next couple months, stores will begin to stack their shelves with 
school supplies.  In February of 2024, we will be returning to Honduras to give 
out supplies to teachers and children.  Would you consider doing a school supply 
and medicine drive to help with the needs in the schools in Honduras?  Below is 
a list of what we collect.  Please let us know if this is something your faith 
community or organization may be willing to do.  You may contact Teresa at 
704-239-3811. 

Student Supplies: (These are the supplies that are needed.  Although 
other supplies are appreciated, keep in mind that the children have 
nothing.  Also only the Crayola Crayons and Elmers glue sticks 
work well in the humidity.) 
 
Pencils 
Pens 
Colored pencils 
Crayola crayons (rose art crayons melt in the hot climate very easy) 
Scissors 
Erasers (Large and Pencil top) 
Glue Sticks – Elmer’s Glue Sticks 
Composition Notebooks (non-spiral – The kind that are used as journals 
in the US.) 
Pencil Pouches that fit crayons and pencils (not boxes)  
Small Pencil Sharpeners 
 
 
Medications: 
Ibuprofen 
Acetaminophen 
Cold Medication 
Cough Medication 
Vitamins 
Allergy Medication 
Anti-Diarrhea 
Anti-Itch Cream 
Antibiotic Ointment 
Basic First Aid Supplies 
Children’s Medicines…particularly cold and cough; Mucinex or 
guaifenesin as well as vitamins, Tylenol and ibuprofen 
 

 


